
 
 
 

Dear Fourth Grade Families:  

Hello, we would like to take this opportunity to welcome you 

to fourth grade!  We look forward to a year filled with learning, 

exploration, and fun!  In 4th grade, we will dive into fascinating 

subjects such as matter, electricity, division, novel studies, and U.S. 

geography! We will engage in creative projects and activities that 

will help us grow as learners and friends. 

Our goal is to create safe and supportive classrooms where 

everyone feels valued and encouraged to express themselves. 

Together, we can achieve great things! 

We hope you are enjoying your summer and look forward to 

getting to know you on the first day of school, Tuesday, 

September 3, 2024! 

You can find a suggested grade level supply list below.  We 

hope to see you at Open House on August 29th from 11:00 – 12:30. 

Here’s to a wonderful school year ahead! 

Warmly, 

The Fourth Grade Team 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


